From: lvor Jacobs

To: Forward Planning

Subject: Finchley Central Proposed Development
Date: 08 August 2021 11:28:39

Dear Council,

As a resident of || | | | | BB v wite and 1 very much object to the proposal currently being put
forward.

There are many reasons for this that we know have been pointed out to you.

The main one, as we see it, is the ability of the area to cope with the increase in traffic, both vehicle and
pedestrian and the provision of services for their needs.

The underground could be overwhelmed with the people also from the new Mill Hill developments. The
parking and traffic even now at the Finchley Central end of Dollis Park is often chaotic.

We feel some development does need to take place but at a realistic scale of less than half of current proposals.
Thank you,
Ivor and Tirza Jacobs

Sent from my iPhone
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